
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL ASSESSMENT BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING (CONTINUATION) 

March 26, 2019, 5:00 PM, Room 303 
 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Noah Schuchman, Chief Administrative Officer; Wayne Parson, 
Chief Financial Officer; Cindy Voigt, City Engineer. 
 
ALSO PRESENT:  Leah Blevins, City Treasurer’s Office; Howard Smith, Engineering. 
 
PERSONS PRESENT FOR AGENDA ITEMS:  None. 
 
Noah Schuchman called the hearing to order at 5:02 P.M.   
   
TABLED ITEMS: 
 
None. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
1. 2019 Street Preservation Project (Decker Road from Piedmont Avenue to 225 Feet 
North of Mall Drive). 
 
The Miller Hill Mall and Essentia Health properties have been added to the assessment roll.  
Cindy Voigt moved to approve the project.  Wayne Parson seconded, and the motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
None. 
 
The hearing was recessed at 5:04 PM.   
 
INFORMATION ONLY: 
 
None. 
 
Next regular meeting: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 in Room 106A at 2:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Noah Schuchman    Jeanne Horn 
Chair, Special Assessment Board  SAB Secretary  


